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Dear lir. Garcia:

I wish to confirm my understanding of our telephone conversation
on November 2, 1932. My inquiry was motivated by my need to assure
that Rio Algom's operating license will be extended in the event our
Regulatory Guide 3.5 renewal document is delayed beyond our November-
30, 1982 filing deadline.

I understand that providing we submit the NRC-2 form and license
renewal fee by November 30, 1982, our finalized renewal document may
be submitted after the filing deadline, but before our current license
expiration date.

In addition, in light of our 1976 Final Environmental Statement
,

(NuReg 0046), only a tabulation of sumary data reflecting current| operational effluent and environmental monitoring reports will be
) required as an appendix to the renewal document. This appendix will
| be sufficient to meet 10 CFR 51 requirements.

| This letter is submitted to prevent misunderstandings as our
| renewal deadline approaches.
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